



of Psychiatrists

NHS

National Patient Safety Agency

The Royal College of Psychiatrists **Education & Training Centre**

Professional Development in Mental Health Care

Raising standards ...achieving excellence

First National Conference presented in partnership...

Tuesday 19 September 2006

Institute of Physics 76 Portland Place, London

9.00am Registration and Coffee 9.30am Welcome 4.30pm Close

About the Partners:

The National Patient Safety Agency (NPSA) works to improve patient safety in the NHS. By collecting, analysing and understanding information on error we can develop practical solutions that minimise the risk of it happening again. In essence, we provide the NHS with a memory.

Our remit includes: helping NHS organisations deal with performance concerns of individual doctors and dentists through our National Clinical Assessment Service (NCAS); overseeing ethical safeguards for those involved in NHS research through our Central Office for Research Ethics Committees (COREC), specific aspects of hospital nutrition, cleaning and design, and responsibility for the three national Confidential Enquiries.

The Royal College of Psychiatrists is the professional and educational body for psychiatrists in the United Kingdom and the Republic of Ireland. The College has been in existence since 1841. The College's aims are:

- Setting standards and promoting excellence in mental health care
- Improving understanding through research and education
- Leading, representing, training and supporting psychiatrists
- Working with patients, carers and their organisations.

The College's Education and Training Centre supports these aims by providing a range of learning and development opportunities for psychiatrists and other mental health care professionals.

Patient Safety for People with Learning Disabilities

Chair: Professor Sheila Hollins, President of the Royal College of Psychiatrists Keynote: Ms Sue Osborn and Ms Susan Williams, Joint Chief Executive, NPSA

This is the First National Conference on Patient Safety for People with Learning Disabilities and it aims to provide delegates with the most up to date information on current initiatives and share best practice and ideas for improving safety at a local level.

In February 2004, the National Patient Safety Agency (NPSA) published a report entitled 'Understanding the Patient Safety Issues for People with Learning Disabilities'. The report highlighted the key patient safety issues and concerns for this care group. Since then the NPSA have been working to further develop safer ways of working for people with learning disabilities. The conference will showcase their work and raise important recommendations from other key reports and initiatives.

Programme:

- 9.30 Welcome and Introduction to the Conference
 Professor Sheila Hollins, President, Royal College of Psychiatrists
- 9.45 Keynote Presentation The Work of the NPSA and Learning Disabilities Ms Sue Osborn and Ms Susan Williams, Joint Chief Executive, NPSA
- 10.00 Formal Investigation into Health & Inequality for People with Learning Disabilities and People with Mental Health Problems

 Mr Bert Massie C.B.E. Chairman, Disability Rights Commission
- 10.40 Morning Refreshments
- 11.10 The Case for a New Confidential Enquiry
 Ms Elaine Stevenson, Safer Practice
 Lead/Business Manager for the
 Confidential Enquiries, NPSA and Dr
 Sam Stoddart, Research Fellow,
 Department of Public Health and
 Epidemiology, University of Birmingham

- 11.40 The Role of Specialist Learning Disability
 Services in Facilitating Patient Safety
 Dr Roger Banks, Honorary Secretary,
 Faculty of the Psychiatry of Learning
 Disability, Royal College of Psychiatrists
- 12.25 Lunch
- 1.25 Challenges and Risks for People with Learning Disabilities in Hospital, a drama performance Moveable Feast Arts
 - Hospital Experiences and Patient Safety Safer Practice Lead, Learning Disabilities (TBC), NPSA, Mr Philip Archer, Service User
- 2.35 NPSA Initiatives: Dysphagia for people with Learning Disabilities
 Dr Darren Chadwick, Research
 Psychologist, The Manchester
 Metropolitan University and Mrs Frances
 Watson, Clinical Specialty Advisor, NPSA
- 3.05 Afternoon Refreshments
- 3.35 Initiatives in Physical Intervention:
 Violence and Aggression
 Dr Colin Dale, Interim Safer Practice
 Lead, NPSA
- 4.10 Conference Summary
- 4.30 Close

Who should attend: All staff who care for people with learning disabilities: psychiatrists, nurses, all other health care learning disabilities professionals, staff who work in social services, private sector health and social care, primary care & specialist services.

Conference Fee: £215.00. A limited number of places at 50% of this fee are available to retired RCPsych members. A reduced rate is available to service users and carers.

All conference materials, lunch and refreshments are included.

Accreditation: The course is awarded 6 CPD hours subject to your peer group approval.

Registration: Please complete the registration form overleaf and fax to our Programme Administrator or telephone for assistance on 020 7977 6652/57.

Education & Training Centre

Professional Development in Mental Health Care





Registration Form

Patient Safety for People with Learning Disabilities

How to book:

Tuesday 19 September 2006 London

Fax: Complete and fax this registration form to 020 7481 4842 OR

Post: Post a completed copy of this form to Programme Administrator • Education and Training Centre •

Royal College of Psychiatrists • 6th Floor, Standon House • 21 Mansell Street • LONDON E1 8AA

Your Details:
(please complete a separate form per delegate)
Title:
First name:
Surname:
Job title:
Department:
Organisation:
Work address:
Postcode:
Email:
Tel:
Fax:
Please specify any dietary requirements:
Other special requirements (eg. disabled access):
DCD: veh Marshaw him Ni mshaw
RCPsych Membership Number:
Payment:
By invoice
(Please complete this section if your employer is funding the course fee.
NB. If your study leave has not been authorised by your organisation,
you will be held personally responsible for the course fee).
Please send invoice to:
Name:
Job title:
Organisation:
Address:
Postcode:
Purchase order no. if appropriate:
Budget code no. if appropriate:
By cheque
A cheque for £made payable to:

The Royal College of Psychiatrists is enclosed.

By credit card

Please enter your credit card details as they appear on the card. Please debit my VISA/MASTERCARD/SWITCH CARD (delete as appropriate)

Card no:	
	Issue No (Switch only):
Signature:	

Conference fee:

£215.00.

A limited number of places at 50% of this fee are available to retired RCPsych members. A reduced rate is available to service users and carers.

This fee includes all learning materials, buffet lunch and refreshments.

Accommodation:

DeSouza Associates provides a delegate hotel accommodation booking service. Contact by email on info@desouza-associates.com, via website www.desouza-associates.com or by telephone on 01420 520 300.

Accreditation:

This course is eligible for 6 CPD hours subject to your peer group approval.

Confirmation of registration:

All registrations will be confirmed in writing. Late registrations will be confirmed by fax. A map of the venue will be sent with confirmation of your booking.

Cancellations/substitutions:

To be entitled to a refund, cancellations MUST be received in writing no later than 2 weeks prior to the course date. 80% refund if one to two month's notice given, 50% refund if one month to a fortnight's notice given. NB: No refund for cancellations received within a fortnight of the course. Should you be unable to attend, a substitute delegate is welcomed.

Data Protection Statement ::

The RCP Data Protection Statement can be viewed at: http://www.rcpsych.ac.uk/dataprotection

The Royal College of Psychiatrists (RCPsych) reserve the right to change the programme without prior notice. Where for any reason beyond its reasonable control, the RCPsych cancels an event, the liability of the RCPsych shall be limited to a refund of the fee payable to the RCPsych for that particular event.